CHRISTIAN ACADEMY OF CARROLLTON

1703 Easterday Road, Carrollton, KY 41008 Phone (502) 732-4734  FAX (502) 732-4732

March 4, 2025

To Whom it May Concern:

The Christian Academy of Carrollton is seeking a donation from your organization for CAC’s annual
Walk-A-Thon fundraiser. This important event will be held at the General Butler State Park on
Friday, April 4. Fundraising for the Walk-A-Thon runs from Tuesday, March 4 to Tuesday, March 25
at 9:00 a.m.

CAC is a ministry and non-profit organization that relies on donations from fundraisers like the
Walk-A-Thon to remain operational and continue growing. Your generous contribution will help us
achieve our fundraising goals and make a lasting impact on our students and community. Any
donation, whether monetary or in-kind, will directly support CAC’s mission and the education of our
students. CAC’s tax exemption number is F-17638.

This year, our Walk-A-Thon is dedicated to raising funds for a much-needed van to provide
transportation for our students. Currently, we have no reliable means of transportation, which
limits opportunities for our students to explore, learn, and grow beyond the classroom. A school
van would allow us to take students on enriching field trips, expand their educational experiences,
and ensure our athletic teams can travel together to games—fostering teamwork and school spirit.
With your support, we can provide these invaluable experiences and open new doors for our
students. Your generosity will truly make a lasting impact on their education and future.

The Christian Academy of Carrollton is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization established in 1984. This
non-denominational Christian school serves students from Carroll, Trimble, Owen, Gallatin, Henry,
Oldham, Jefferson, and Switzerland counties (both in Kentucky and Indiana) with K3, K4, K5, and
1st-12th grade classes. CAC is dedicated to academic excellence, character building, and spiritual
vitality through Christian education and sound academic practices.

Because tuition is kept low to assist parents in sending their children to CAC, the need for financial
support remains great. CAC provides several need-based scholarships and depends on the
generosity of individuals and organizations to meet critical needs. Since its founding, CAC has relied
on the faithfulness of God and the support of donors like you to continue its mission.

Thank you for your prayers, support, and generosity toward the Christian Academy of Carrollton.
Any contribution to CAC is greatly appreciated and will make a meaningful difference.

In Chrisiss love,

let,

Larry Pender, Administrator



